

TERM 2 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 9 MAY 2025



MOTHER'S DAY STALL

Our Mother's Day Stall was once again a great success, filled with joy, excitement, and plenty of thoughtful moments. Seeing the care students took in choosing the 'perfect' gift—picking it up, changing their mind, then finally settling on just the right one was a highlight. We know these gifts will be treasured just as much as the thought that went into them.

A very big thank you to our volunteers from the Parent Community Network. From selecting and ordering the gifts, to setting up, helping students choose, selling and packing down—it's all thanks to your time and care. We're so grateful for your support in making this special tradition happen.